January 10, 2001

Dear Clear Bra Connection:

We would like to personally thank you for the exceptional job you did on the clear bra for
our 2001 Dodge Dakota.

After going to another local clear bra company, we were extremely dissatisfied with their
service and their product. Not only did they scratch our new vehicle while placing the
clear bra on it, but also the quality of their product was extremely poor. Two weeks after
having the installation complete we noticed that their film was already starting to Iift off
our vehicle's finish, and that there were many small scratches through out the surface of
their film. We also realized that their product was not a custom product, but rather a kit
to be used on our vehicle, due to this fact, the clear bra did not cover the edges of the

hood and fenders, leaving a 1/4 gap for potential rock chips and damage.

After having you come out and look at the vehicle, and the previous film installation, we
were extremely impressed with your professionalism, honesty and the way you treated -
our vehicle as if it was your own. We were also extremely impressed with your product
and installation. Not only is your product a custom product that is specifically cut at the
time of installation and does not leave edges unfinished and exposed to potential damage,

but the quality of your material and workmanship far exceeds our expectations.

It is truly nice to find an honest company that stands by their product and workmanship.
We would like to thank vou once again for all that you have done.

Sincércly YOUrs,

Tommy and Jami Petree



